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| move that the City provides $40,000 additional funding to the Millcreek Valley Conservancy
District
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Councilmember David Mann

Statement:

The Millcreek Valley Conservancy District (MVCD) is transitioning away from its dependence
on the Army Corps of Engineer (ACE.) ACE is leaving the responsibility of Capital and
Maintenance of the Millcreek to the local governments. MVCD is in the preparation phase to
create a revenue source to perform the work.

It will take approximately another year to have this funding source in place. Meanwhile MVCD
has some obligation it needs to fulfill.

It is worth noting that without source of either permanent or temporary (FY 2022) funding, the
MVCD will be in default and the Maintenance and Capital needs of the Millcreek will then
become the responsibility of local governments, including the City of Cincinnati.



